
From: Nworley <nworley@hiwaay.net> 
To: nburgess@1ecgov, 
Cc: "Teni (Ed Gentle siscretary) Thomas" <escrowagen@aol.com> 
Date: 01/08/2014 05:09 PM 
Subject: Re: Response to the Draft Final Audit Report of the State Democratic Executive Committee of 

Alabama 

Thank you, Ms. Burgess, for your email about the final audit report. 

We are not asking for a hearing before the Commission on the final report, 
nor had I planned to correspond further to my earlier response which you 
accepted. 

I am sending a copy of this email to Mr. Ed Gentle, Alabama Democratic Party 
Treasurer, in case he wishes to do otherwise. Thank you for your assistance, 
Nancy Worley 
Chair, ADP 
334-262-2221 Office 
334-213-6499 Home 
334-318-7010 Cell 


